Side Letter

The Cape Elizabeth Education Association and the School Board recognize the importance of
planning time in supporting student learning. The School Board will develop a policy providing
for teacher planning time in the schools which will be presented for Board action by March 31,
2018. The Board acknowledges its obligation to afford the Association the opportunity to meet
and consult with the Board with respect to the development of the policy and any changes
thereto, and to negotiate the impact of the policy and any changes thereto on mandatory subjects
of bargaining.
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